OUR VISION:
To enlighten minds to the transforming power of God as
reflected “in the face of Jesus Christ” (2 Cor. 4:6),
and thus prepare a people to “lighten the earth with
His glory.” (Rev. 18:1) To see more of what we teach,
go here.

WHAT ARE OUR CORE VALUES?
We believe it is from the Bible that comes our basis
for our beliefs, and that it is profitable “for
doctrine, for correction, for reproof, for instruction
in righteousness.” (2 Tim. 3:16) We believe that the
gift of inspiration is given even to this day to be
manifested in the church, but it must be made subject
upon the teachings of the law and the prophets which
came before them. We believe in denying self, taking up
the cross, and revealing Jesus in a world that is in
darkness, and as such, enlighten people to the
teachings of the Bible by using the Bible extensively,
teaching others how to use Scripture alone as the basis
for their belief, that they may know how to, from the
Bible only, “give an answer to everyone that asks a
reason for the hope that is in them.” (1 Peter 3:15)

WHO IS THE PRIMARY DIRECTOR/SPEAKER OF
THIS MINISTRY?
Christian Israel is the Director/Speaker of the Loud
Cry of the Third Angel. When he was 19, God called him
from a life of disobedience and rebellion through
dreams which led him to a study of the Bible which
alone had answers for those dreams. He has been
inspired with the Bible as the sole rule of faith, to

give true wisdom, knowledge, and understanding to those
who carefully study it’s pages, and the need for people
to understand it’s truth and significance as time for
this world is closing quickly. Travelling across North
America presenting the Bible to churches, fellowships,
and people, he is a medical missionary and a teacher of
the Bible, specializing in the gospel as revealed in
Jesus Christ as well as prophecy.

TO SEE OUR SCHEDULE, GO HERE.

